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From: Louise Mangles

Sent: 20 December 2017 10:33

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Re: Newmarket Weatherby railway foot crossing
>

> From: Louise Mangles [mailto

> Sent: 17 December 2017 18:33

> To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gsi.gov.uk>

> Subject: Re: Newmarket Weatherby railway foot crossing

>

>

>>0n 17 Dec 2017, at 18:17, Louise Mangles <louise.mangles@ntiworld.com> wrote:

>>

>> FAO Caroline Flint

>>

>> It would appear that the proposed closing of this crossing is being pushed forward without any consideration to
the inconvenience it will cause people who use it regularly. There have been no accidents at the spot, there is a clear
view along the line on both sides and because of its nearness to the station the trains are not going fast. Therefore
the only reason that there can be for closing the crossing must be to save money but this cannot be allowed as it will
create a precedent which will deny the ancient rights of way in other places.

>>

>> L Mangles

,
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